
nederloncJs contactcentfum voor science fiction

Amsterdam, 1 july 1990

Mr. and Mrs. Slater 
Po Box 23
Upwe1 - Wiswech, camds
PE149BU GB

contcctadres: Heer Ha 1 ewi j ns t r aa t 21’’’’ 
datum: 1 july 1990
betreft: NCSF' s si 1 ver jubilee

1055 ST Amsterdam

Dear mr. and mrs. Slater,

The forthy-eighth World Science Fiction Convention 
”Confiction", takes place in The Hague, Holland, 
from 23rd through 28th of August 1990. At this 
convention, the Dutch Contact centre for Science 
Fiction (the NCSF) will present a programme item to 
commemorate its silver jubilee.

This programme item will take place on the 26th of 
August, at ten thirty a.m. It will consist of an 
overvieuw of the NCSF’s history, taking the form of 
a lecture with matching (panel) discussion.

As a former Guest of Honour to a Dutch Benelux- 
convention, you are a valued part of the NCSF’s 
history.

Therefore we would ask you, in case you are present 
at the World Convention, if you would partake in 
this prograrrme item.

Hoping for a positive reaction,

with kindest greetings

Robert Houwerzijl 
Acting secretary NCSF
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